
 

 

                     5th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

‘See our School in Session’ 

Wednesday 21st and Friday 23rd June 2023 

9-15 am to 10-45 am 

 

It may not seem possible, but by October 2023 you will have entered your choices for the secondary 

school you wish your son or daughter to attend. 

 

Although we will be offering you opportunities to come to our Open Evening and Open Morning in 

September, we think it is useful for you and your child to see a typical morning at Newquay Tretherras.  

With this in mind, we have gained permission from your child’s primary school for you to take your child 

out of school on an agreed morning, during June, in order for you to visit Tretherras together.  This 

means that you will not have to disrupt your child’s education at the start of their Year 6. 

 

The day agreed with your primary school for your visit is as follows: 

 

Wednesday 21st June: Newquay Junior Academy, Cubert, Goonhavern, St Newlyn East and Nansledan 

 

Friday 23rd June: St Columb Minor Academy, The Bishops, St Columb Major Academy, Indian Queens, 

Trevisker, Summercourt and Mawgan-in-Pydar. 

 

We would ask you to arrive at our Quay Entrance from 9.05am onwards as tours are taking place at 

9.15am. Limited parking is available in our car parks. 

 

You will then be given a tour of the school, view lessons and facilities as well as talking to staff and 

students about their Tretherras experiences.  The visit will be over by 10.45am and we would then ask 

you to return your son or daughter to their primary school. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the ‘Tretherras family’ in June. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Samantha Fairbairn 

Executive Headteacher 


